

United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF INDIAN EDUCATION
Flandreau Indian School
1132 N. Crescent St.
Flandreau, South Dakota 57028

Telephone: (605) 997-3773 Fax: (605) 997-2601

August 16, 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Your child currently attends a school that receives funds from the Title I, Part A program. Title I, Part A is a federal supplemental program designed to help children reach high academic standards. In receiving funds from this program, the school has a requirement to inform you, as parents of children attending a Title I school, of information available to you regarding the information that every parent of a student attending Flandreau Indian School should know regarding Title I Part A.

We encourage you to take time to review the information have provided parents/guardians. For your convenience, we have placed many of these resources and parent information for you on our webpage. You can find this information at: www.flandreauindianeducation.com.

Should you have any more questions regarding Title I, Part A, or any of the supplemental programs we have to help support student learning and achievement at Flandreau Indian School, you can contact us at any time and we are happy to answer any questions you may have.

Thank you.

Everall Fox

Chief School Administrator